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February 20th, 2024 
MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Three Held, Four Firearms Seized During Exercises 
 

Three men are now in police custody and four firearms seized during 

anti-crime exercises conducted yesterday.  

 

In the first exercise, officers conducted an exercise between 5 pm 

and 8 pm, on Monday 19th February, 2024, in the Maracas Bay 

district.  

 

During the exercise, officers proceeded to a location near the Old 

Maracas Bay police station where they conducted a search which 

resulted in one Smith and Wesson revolver and eight rounds of 

ammunition being found and seized.  

 

Meanwhile, in the Eastern Division, a party of game wardens were 

on patrol in the Rio Claro district when they paid surveillance to a 

camp along Mango Road. 

 

Three men, ages 34 to 41, all of Princes Town were arrested for being 

in possession of three homemade shotguns and 19 rounds of 12 

gauge cartridges.  

 

The game wardens handed over the men and the weapons to the 

officers of the Rio Claro Police Station.  

 

Investigations are ongoing into the above matters.  
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